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Comments: The thought of mining anywhere near Jenny Gulch is insane. Not only could it put the pristine waters

of Pactola Reservoir at risk, it could also endanger the water supply of Rapid City. 

Just say "NO!" to these people! They don't live here, they're not from here, and they don't have to live with the

consequences of any inept or careless mistakes that they make.  

 

We already have one super fund site in the Black Hills from another gold company that ravaged and polluted our

land, took the money, and left us holding the bag for remediation.

 

South Dakota!  Are we capable of learning from the mistakes of the past?

Please, don't get fooled again!

Ann Rinke Sandberg

Rapid City citizen and Pactola Open Water Swimmer


